Colaiste Pobail Bheanntrai

Seskin

Bantry,

Co. Cork.

Principal: Ms. Marian Carey

Deputy Principal: Ms. Niamh Q'Leary

Phone: 027 56434
Fax: 027 56439
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8th November 2021

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

I hope you and your family are keeping well in these unprecedented times. You are now at a stage where
you are considering your child’s Post-Primary education, a very important one as secondary school is where
they meet the chalienges of adolescence as they mature from child to adult. Here at Colaiste Pobail
Bheanntrai, we had intended to hold an ‘Open Evening’ on November 18" for incoming First Years in
September 2022 but unfortunately we cannot do this under current Cork ETB guidelines re Covid.

There is a two -step process in applying to a Cork ETB school:

1. Completion of an application to enrol form.

2. Completion of the school registration form once your application has been accepted. Once this process is
complete, we will then ask you to make subject choices for your son/daughter earlyinthe new year.

| am hopeful that in the new Year we can invite prospective students and their parents to visit the school,
either as a whole or in smaller groups. This will aliow you and your child to see our superb facilities, receive
information about subjects we have to offer along with other school activites and most importantly to ask
guestions.

In the meantime, | invite you to complete the first part of this application process, complete the enclosed
‘Application to Enrol’ form and return to Colaiste Pobail Bheanntrai by Friday, November 15t 2021. Once
we have this application, we will be in contact re a school visit and registration.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Mo b

Marian Carey
Principal

marian.carey@colaistepobailbheanntrai.com




